LISBURN CENTRAL PRIMARY SCHOOL
AND NURSERY UNIT

8th March 2024

This has been a very busy week in Central with competitions and World Book Day. There are only two
weeks until Easter and lots more planned!

School Photographs
Dandelion photography will be in school on Tuesday 12th March.

All parents who would like their child/rens photographs taken MUST pre-register by using the link below
by 9th March at 23:59.

To pre-register please go to: dandelion.gotphoto.co.uk
Enter access code: LCS1203

PLEASE NOTE - PHOTOS WILL NOT BE PERMITTED WITHOUT REGISTRATION PRIOR TO DANDELION
VISITING

St Patrick's Day

Please remember school is closed on Monday 18th March for Teacher training.

Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel

Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel takes place NEXT WEEK. We will be participating in this and would
encourage children to walk, cycle or come to school on their scooter each day.

On each day of the challenge, schools compete to see who can get the highest percentage of their pupils
walking, scooting or cycling to school. Daily prizes are available

Please ensure that helmets are worn and pupils are accompanied by an adult.
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School improvements

Work continues in school on the Primary One classroom. A new floor has been laid and hopefully the
pupils will be able to return to their own classroom next week. The Primary Three pupils will be moving
out of their classroom on Monday to allow work to begin.

Disruption to pupils has been kept to minimum as they have moved into other rooms in the school and
lessons have continued as normal.

Environmental Youth Speak

Well done to our P.6 pupils, Aanya and Erin who participated in the Lisburn and Castlereagh Schools
Environmental Youth Speak competition. This is the first time our school has taken part and we were
very proud of the girls. Their presentation was fantastic!



Sentinus Lego Robotics Competition

Well done to our P.7 team who participated in the Lego Robotics competition in Belfast yesterday. We
were the only Primary school in Lisburn to Participate and the team did an amazing job. They competed
against schools all over Northern Ireland and had a great day.

What a great experience for all those who took part.

World Book Day
Well done to everyone who dressed up yesterday and took part in the activities for World Book Day.

Thanks to P.6 and P.7 pupils who read a story to P.1 and P.2.







Dogs

Please remember dogs are NOT permitted on the school grounds!

Safeguarding and Child Protection

If you have any concerns about your child in this regard please contact your child's teacher in the first
instance. If the concern requires further support or intervention you may contact myself (Mrs A Poots) as
the Designated Teacher or Mrs Anthony and Mrs Edgar the Deputy Designated teachers.

Dates Ahead.....

12th March: School Photographs

18th March: School closed - Staff training
25th March - 5th April: Easter Holidays
8th April: School closed - Staff training day
9th April: Summer term begins

23rd April:M&M Productions in school
1st -2nd May: KS2 Show - Annie

6th May: May Day holiday

13th - 15th May : P.7 Residential trip
27th - 29th May: Spring Bank Holiday

6th June : Amazing Journey in school



26th June: Leaver's Assembly

And Finally.....

If you require any further information | may be contacted at apoots468@c2kni.net or phone the school
office at 02892665527 to make an appointment.
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